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Thank you for your time and the opportunity to present opponent testimony on SB 158. My name is
Linda Howard and | am writing to oppose the passage of Senate Bill 158.

Cleveland voters deserve their right to vote on Issue 38 in November. Just like Clevelanders, voters in
every municipality in Ohio deserve the opportunity to vote on local, citizen-led ballot initiatives. SB 158
infringes on that right.

CLEVELAND HAVE PROVEN AND SHOWN THAT THEY CANT HANDLE ITI!! LETS TRY
SOMETHING DIFFERENT SEE IF WORKS ONLY DIFFERENCE IM WILLING TO WORK TOGETHER
WE DONT WANNA LEAVE YOU OUT BUT WE WILL

Sincerely,
- Linda Howard



